Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 7:52 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Maple Grove Motel

Nibeki M. Esen, wemc

City Clerk

City of La Crosse
608-7839-7555 phone

elsenn@cityoflac rosse.org

From: Jeremy P <jparsneaul0@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2022 1:43 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMem bers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Maple Grove Motel

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

stated prior it seems not much planning or regulations have gone into this project the City feels it needs to undertake. |
urge all council members to rescind this Offer to Purchase to the Maple Grove Motel.

Warmly,

Jeremy Parsneau



